
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

November 2021 

Dear Colleague: 
 

Enclosed is a poster publicizing the 40th Annual Rochester Symposium for Physics, Astronomy, and Optics Students (RSPS). 
The Symposium will be held on Saturday April 9th, 2022, at the Department of Physics and Astronomy, University of Rochester. 
We are pleased to announce that RSPS will serve as the Zone 2 Regional Meeting of the Society of Physics Students (SPS) for 


